
Project Update: September 2017 

 

I finished my field sampling and at the moment I am at the stage of laboratory analysis 

and identification of my samples. 

 

Recently I was selected for a course called "São Paulo Advanced School on 

Integrated Water Resources Management", where 40 Brazilian students and 40 foreign 

students were selected to discuss the conservation of aquatic ecosystems. I presented 

my project there at the poster form. 

 

 
 



 


